Dear student,

Welcome to the Utrecht University Faculty of Humanities.

We are sending this letter to inform you about the Faculty orientation for international Bachelor students.

In addition to your degree programme's Orientation Day, an event for all international Bachelor students of the Faculty of Humanities will be held on Tuesday 4th September. During this event, you will have the opportunity to attend a lecture on Dutch Culture, receive information on various practical matters and hear an international student who enrolled last year share first-hand experiences.

The event will take place in **Drift 21, Room 0.32 from 9:15 to 11 a.m. on Tuesday 4th September**.

In reviewing the information you have received from the University and the website, you may have noted that an University-wide event for international students is being organised on Saturday 1st September, called the UU Orientation Day. This event is for all international students, next to Bachelor students also for Master's and exchange students. Since this event is being held on the same day as the Orientation Camps for a number of study societies within the Faculty of Humanities, the faculty decided to organise a similar event exclusively for international Bachelor students of this Faculty. Because the Faculty event and the UU Orientation partly overlap one another in terms of content, it is not necessary for you to attend both days.

Taking part in this Faculty event is highly recommended: together with your study society's Orientation Camp, it will help get your study career in Utrecht off to a great start! We hope to meet you in person on Tuesday 4th September.

Kind regards,

Humanities study advisors